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I am writing to oppose HB 4131. There is no place for the use of impact projectiles 

intentionally aimed at people's heads and chemical weapons on our streets, whether 

or not a "riot" is declared. This is not only a civil liberties issue, but a public health 

issue, as citizens beyond those showing up for protests have been affected by the 

use of chemical weapons by Law Enforcement Officers.  


